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TO:  All Owners & Tenants 

 

FROM: Rebecca Brodkorb, CMCA 

  Community Manager 

 

DATE:  November 1, 2016 

 

SUBJECT: Visitor Parking Permit Correction  

 
Please see the corrected visitor parking permit design below. Permits will be mailed to registered 

owners shortly. The parking permit that you were previously sent had a typographical error. It is 

important that you discard the old green visitor parking tag and replace it with the new purple one. 

Please keep in mind that your tag numbers and open space parking permits will remain the same.  

 

Parking enforcement will be removing vehicles from the community that use the incorrect visitor 

permits starting January 1, 2017. Please use the reference below to make sure that you are using 

the correct visitor parking tag. 

Incorrect       Correct 

 
      

 

 

 

     

 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (703) 392-6006 x238 or by e-mail at 

rbrodkorb@sfmcinc.com.  

 

Sincerely,  

Rebecca Brodkorb 
Rebecca Brodkorb, CMCA 

 

 

The parking tag should say 

Visitor Space Permit NOT Open 

Space Permit 
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